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What we’ve been up to 

Since returning from half term we have 

introduced out new topic – colours! We have 

talked about what our favouite colours are, we 

have explored colour mixing using our hands 

and also enjoyed ice painting. We have been 

exploring our surroundings and looking at the 

different colours we can see – inside and 

outside! We celebrated ‘Children In Need’ by 

going into the school hall and placing our 

pennies onto Pudsey. We also baked Pudsey 

biscuits. We have also had a visit from the 

Police who talked about their job and a visit 

from Katy’s mum who brought in her brass 

musical instruments. She told us all about 

them and we were lucky enough to get to have 

a go on them! We have been busy practicing 

our christmas song ready for our performance!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Production 

We will be having our annual Christmas 

production on Friday 13th December. If your 

child/ren does not attend nursery on a Friday 

please drop them off at normal time and pick 

them up from us after the performance at 

approx 10am. If you haven’t already, please 

check Tapestry to see what you child/ren will 

need. The performance will start at 9:30. After 

drop off you are welcome to head over to the 

main school hall where the friends will be 

serving tea/coffee and mince pies. All families 

and relatives are welcome to attend. We look 

forward to seeing you there!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Activities  

We will being having a christmas themed ‘stay 

and play’ session on Wednesday 4th 

December, 9:00-10:30, all families are 

welcome to attend. We will also be having a 

christmas party on Wednesday 18th December 

– details to follow.  
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Winter Clothing 
As the weather becomes colder, please make 

sure that your child/ren bring the appropriate 

clothing eg hats and gloves.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Gate 
When entering / leaving Pre School please 

make sure that you shut the gate behind you 

as this is a safety risk. It is also for us to know 

who is on site. Thank you.  

 

 

Yoghurt Pot Dates 

We have recently noticed that some of the 

yoghurts that are in children’s lunchboxes are 

out of date. Please check the dates before 

putting them in lunchboxes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drop Off 

Please make sure that your child has hung up 

their belonging on their pegs and are ready for 

the day and have entered Pre-School before 

leaving.    

 

 

Key Dates  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DECEMBER 2024 

Wed 4th – Christmas stay and play 9:00am-

10:30am – All welcome  

Thurs 12th – Christmas Jumper Day  

Fri 13th – Christmas production @ 9:30am – 

All welcome 

Wed 18th – Christmas Party @ 1:30pm-

3:00pm – All welcome 

Thurs 19th – Christmas Carol Concert @ 

2.30pm - All welcome 

Fri 20th - Break for Christmas Holidays 

 


